
Kroger Community Rewards Program Renewal 
ACTION REQUIRED NOW! 

 
Effective April 1, to continue or to start your participation, you must RE-REGISTER your card with Kroger.  
Kroger does not permit the St. Mary Scrip Program to make this link for you but does provide 
instructions included below.  If you have questions or need assistance, please contact us at 

stmaryscripdel@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you,  
St. Mary Scrip Office 
 

1. ENROLL or RE-ENROLL your Kroger Community Rewards card with Kroger: 

• Register online at http://krogercommunityrewards.com/ 
• Clink on Ohio or use the  Already Enrolled?Sign In.  buttons.  

 
    NEW ON-LINE COMMUNITY REWARDS CUSTOMERS: 

• Click on SIGN UP TODAY in the 'New Customer?' box. 
• Sign up for a Kroger Rewards Account by entering zip code, clicking on favorite store, entering your 

email address and creating a password, agreeing to the terms and conditions. 
• You will then get a message to check your e mail inbox and click on the link within the body of the 

email. 
 
    NEW & RETURNING ON-LINE COMMUNITY REWARDS CUSTOMERS: 

• Click on My Account and use your email address and password to proceed to the next step. 
• Click on Edit Kroger Community Rewards information and input your Kroger Plus card number. 
• Update or confirm your information. 
• Enter NPO number (81811) – make sure this states St. MarySPO on the right side of the page. 
• REMEMBER, purchases will not count for your group until your member(s) register their card(s). 
• Members must swipe their registered Kroger Plus Card or use the phone number that is related to 

their registered Kroger Plus card when shopping for each purchase to count. 
 

In order to receive credit, it is important that you re-register each Kroger Plus Card 
number that you wish to add to your account.  After appropriately completing this step, 
your Kroger receipts should show a message at the bottom that state: 'At your request, 
Kroger is donating to St. Mary'.  If you do not see this message, please inquire at the 
Customer Service Desk. 

 

Please note that all Kroger Rewards will now be divided 50/50 between SPO 
and Tuition Assistance due to the privacy changes Kroger has implemented.  
Kroger no longer provides card numbers or names to the SCRIP office.    
 
 
      
 If you have any questions about how to complete this process, please contact St. Mary Scrip office at 

stmaryscripdel@gmail.com.  Thanks in advance for your help and to Kroger for their ongoing 

support of St. Mary through this program.  Visit www.krogercommunityrewards.com for more 
information.   
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